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From: Graham Duncan

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 1:25 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Services Bill Select Committee 2017
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Fire Services Committee,
| am a retired Senior Station Officer who served with the MFB for 38 years mostly in inner Melbourne stations
From 1967 to 2005 one of the most important things that | learnt during my years of service was response times
and to know that your back up station was right behind you.
Please find attack attached a copy of a letter | sent to the Knox Leader News Paper response times are so important.
In the outer suburbs there are times when volunteer crews are not available and the call is passed on to the next available
station it is really not good enough, these days | live in Lilydale the area has become heavily populated with light and
heavy industry and new estates opening up.
Please read the attachment.

Your sincerely

Graham Duncan
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